
 

 

 

21 March 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Connor, 

 

 

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 

This letter is in response to your enquiry to Lotto New Zealand on 22 February 2019. 

Your request was as follows: 

I would like to know the breakdown of unclaimed prizes across all 

games on offer for the last calendar year. 

 

This request was clarified by email on 11 March 2019, where you defined ‘last 

calendar year’ as being the 12 months prior to your request.  

Lotto NZ only holds a breakdown of individual unclaimed prizes for First Division and 

Promotional prizes. Please find attached a spreadsheet detailing all unclaimed First 

Division and Promotional prizes for the period 28 February 2018 – 28 February 

2019. Please note that some prizes may have since been claimed.  

Please contact me if you require any further clarification of this information on  

(09) 358 9366. 

Kind regards, 

 

Kirsten Robinson 

Head of Corporate Communications 


